

Ben's last day



Ben is a famous baker. He's hard-working and punctual. He always **gets up** at three o'clock every night and **bakes** his products. Then he **has** his breakfast with his wife and **opens** his bakery. He usually has his favourite pear marmalade for breakfast. He has many customers till afternoon. At noon, he has lunch at home. After lunch, he **leaves** the bakery to his son and **sleeps** about two hours. He **returns** to the shop and **chats** with his favourite customers. He's been the only baker in the town for quite a long time, and now he has many friends who shop at his bakery.

Today his daily routine is not the same. This is the last day in his bakery. He's going to retire tomorrow. He **is going** to be in Hawaii with his wife next week. He has already booked his tickets. His son is going to take care of the bakery. He usually **wears** white clothes but today he's **wearing** a Hawaiian shirt. He always has a siesta lunch, but today he's **having** a cup of espresso with his best friend.

He's had a wonderful working life. Now, he is ready to start a new life. He **wants** to see new places. There's a luxury liners company in town and they **send** a liner every Sunday to many different exotic places around the world. Tonight, he's **starting** his journey with his wife from the harbor. Tonight, one of the luxury liners **is leaving** the harbor and Ben and his wife **are embarking** on it to start their new life.

Answer the questions

1. What time does Ben wake up?
2. What does he have for breakfast?
3. What does he do after his siesta?
4. Where is he going to be next week?
5. What is he doing after lunch?
6. How often the luxury liners company send a liner?
7. Who is he leaving with?

Read and choose True False

- | | |
|---|------------|
| 1. Ben is a famous boxer. | True False |
| 2. He is lazy. | True False |
| 3. Many people know his bakery. | True False |
| 4. Ben has breakfast before he bakes his products. | True False |
| 5. He has lunch at work. | True False |
| 6. Today, he is wearing the same clothes just like everyday. | True False |
| 7. Today, he's having a cup of espresso with his best friend. | True False |
| 8. Now, he's ready to start a new life. | True False |
| 9. He's leaving the town with his wife tonight. | True False |

Complete the sentences with the word

is starting wears is having sleeps is going gets up

1. He always _____ at three o'clock every night.
2. Ben _____ about two hours.
3. He _____ to retire tomorrow.
4. He usually _____ white clothes.
5. Today, he _____ a cup of coffee.
6. Tonight, he _____ his journey with his wife.

Match words with pictures

shirt pear baker luxury customers take care of
town bakery harbour hard working



Finish sentences using words from the box

hard working shirt baker luxury take care of town bakery harbour customers pear
--

1. The _____ bakes his bread in the bakery.
2. She is buying a cake in the _____.
3. My mother is a very _____ and kind woman.
4. The _____ is a delicious fruit.
5. The shop has many _____.
6. He has to _____ his sick mother.
7. My neighbours live in a _____ house.
8. We saw many ships in the _____.
9. My brother always wears a _____ and tie.
10. London is a beautiful _____.

Choose the present simple or present continuous tense in the multiple choice test.

1. Be quiet! I _____ (read) a book.
 - a) read
 - b) am reading
2. You _____ the dishes. (never do)
 - a) never do
 - b) are never doing
3. What film _____? (watch)
 - a) do you watch?
 - b) are you watching?
4. He _____ to school every day. (walk)
 - a) walks
 - b) is walking

5. My brother _____ his driving exam now. (take)
a) takes
b) is taking
6. She always _____ there by plane. (go)
a) goes
b) is going
7. Listen, someone _____ at the door. (knock)
a) knocks
b) is knocking
8. She _____ a lot of money. (earn)
a) earns
b) is earning
9. It _____ in autumn. (rain)
a) rains
b) is raining
10. They usually _____ the ten o'clock bus. (catch)
a) catch
b) are catching

Describe a picture



ISLCollective.com